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Wend! Strangeway

From: Graham Middleton

Sent: 13 September 2016 13:52

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Eskdale Engineering Co Ltd, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp - NYM/2016/0624/CVC .
E-Mail

FROM:

ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

Subject: Planning Application

Whilst the arrangements for complying with condition 7 could well be ok there is no proof provided in the form an
acoustic report. | therefore am unable to make any further comments.

Graham Middleton

Senior Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Regulation

Town Hall

King Street

Scarborough

YO11 IND B8

weh: www.scarborough.gov.uk

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk [mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk]
Sent: 30 August 2016 11:12

To: Graham Middleton

Subject: Eskdale Engineering Co Ltd, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp - NYM/2016/0624/CVC

You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning Setvice) in
relation to a planning matter at Eskdale Engineering Co Ltd, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp.

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and password, please click
the link http:/tinyurl.com/zSqmn4j

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

\
If in future you would like to respond to the electronic correspondence via our e-consultation system please 1
contact Wendy Strangeway via email (planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk) who will be more than happy to *

\

set you up with a log-in username and password.

If you cannot open the attachment you can download the following software free of charge:






